Watford Field Schoo!
Infant & Nursery

November 2017

Dear parents

Can we please remind you that children MUST NOT bring any food or
snacks into Nursery. A number of children in Nursery have severe food
allergies that can be life-threatening. These can be triggered by a child
being exposed to the food without them actually eating it so we need to be

very careful to avoid this.

Children are given a snack of fruit and milk during the session in case they

do get hungry at nursery.

Mrs N. Selby

Acting Head Teacher
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